: 7 o I
MISSION AT/THE CROSS

We Care For The Hurting 24/7/365
DECEMBER 2019

Merty C@mitm“

\ From The Men Of
MISSION‘AT THE

LAUREL, MS

: Mission At The Cross
Physual Adduss 324 South Magnolia St. Laurel, MS 39440 = Mailing Address: One Freedom Sq. Laurel, MS 39440-3367
y Phone: 601.323.1460 or 601.342.5553
Mi-ké‘-:SliirIcy, Director Eddie Parker, House Leader Joey Harris, Resource Development Coordinator
www.missionatthecross.com joey@missionatthecross.com




Hellfighters and Missions At the Cross on the Road

Each year, Hellfighters and Men from the Mission travel thousands of miles speaking in different churches, con-
ferences, civic clubs, biker events and various other venues. In 2019 they spoke for Jesus at over 45 different events.
Pray for them in 2020 that God will continue to open doors for testimonies and the spreading of the gospel.
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2019 Hnghhghts
Extension of the 6 month recovery program to
a 12 month recovery program began in

Jahuary.

Hellfighters USA completed its first vear of
' business in the hew building, with a grand
opening of over 3000 in attendance!

Fifth Annual Freedom Ride was held.
Seventh Annual 5K Restoration Run was held.

Randy Dossett was hamed new House Leader.

Thank You For A
Great Year!

During this season of giving, we want to reflect back on
the blessings of the Lord this year. God has blessed Mis-
sion At The Cross greatly in 2019 and we have seen more
men come to the cross of Jesus for salvation this year
than possibly any other single year. Several of our men
have graduated and moved on to new lives, new jobs and
BN ncw relationships. Certainly God gets the credit for all
I|H‘“H ek that is done, but He works through His people. The staff

Bl and volunteers at the Mission have been outstanding
and the churches and donors have always risen to the
occasion. Thank you for all you do. To our friends, we
ask you to pray for this ministry in 2020 as we begin our
12th year. Pray for our men, employees and volunteers,
and pray about supporting this great work if you do not
already support. Thanks again for a wonderful year!



